THE CITY OF MOBILE, ALABAMA
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

LLETTER OF DECISION
December 11, 2013

Anthony Smeraglia
3972 Government Boulevard
Mobile, AL 36693

Re: Case #Z0ON2013-01823 (Sidewalk Waiver)
Anthony Smeraglia
1080 Montlimar Drive
(Southwest comer of Montlimar Drive and Carlyle Close East).
Request to waive construction of a sidewalk along Montlimar Drive and Carlyle
Close East.

Dear Applicant(s)/ Property Owner(s):

At its meeting on December 5, 2013, the Planning Commission considered your request
for a sidewalk waiver at the above referenced location.

After discussion, it was decided to holdover the application until January 2, 2014, to
allow the applicant to illustrate that issues relating to Carlyle Close East sidewalk
construction and coordinate with the Engineering Department.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at (251) 208-5895.
Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary
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By:

Richard Olsen
Deputy Director of Planning

P.O. Box 1827 - MOBILE, ALABAMA 36633-1827 » PHONE (251)208-7395
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